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Statement provided by Hitachi Rail Europe 
 
Hitachi Rail Europe supports the formalisation of an industry representative body like 
the RDG that will have the united voice and buy in of key industry stakeholders and 
leaders.  Key to the success of driving through the changes and improvements set 
out in the McNulty report is the RDG’s ability to faithfully represent the industry as a 
whole, including key players throughout the supply chain. 
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